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| refer to the Legislative Council Government Administration Committee A short inquiry process
report on the Roy Fagan Centre, which was tabled in the Legislative Council on 21 June 2022.

The Tasmanian Government acknowledges and supports the two recommendations from the above-
mentioned short inquiry process report, and as part of the ongoing Older Persons Mental Health
Reform Program will ensure that these recommendations are implemented. Namely, as part of the
Older Persons Mental Health Reform Program:

e An annual report on progress toward addressing the recommendations of the Review of the Roy
Fagan Centre Older Persons Mental Health Services Report will be made publicly available.

e There will continue to be regular engagement with consumers and key stakeholder groups to:
o monitor patient experiences, well-being, and outcomes; and
o inform best practice models of care.
Thank you for the significant work of the Committee in completing this important Inquiry.

Yours sincerely
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